
 

 

20th August, 2023. 

 

TO: The Department of Infrastructure, Transport, Regional Development, Communications 

and the Arts 

RE: Feedback on an exposure draft of the Communications Legislation Amendment 

(Combatting Misinformation and Disinformation) Bill 2023 

 

I do not support censorship nor do I believe you are capable of or entitled to determine what is 

misinformation and disinformation.  I will never condone or comply with such a communistic 

approach to governing. 

Regards, 

Shonna-Lee Banasiak 


